
SMS Sunday Message: April 5  
  
Good evening, Spartan Family!  This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal 
of Sandusky Middle School, and here are the announcements for the week 
of April 6 - 10.  This message has been forwarded to our SMS family via 
email, and will also be available on our website under the Sunday 
Messages tab.  
 

Hey, SMS Family!  Please review all communications from Cindy Babb this last 

week.   

 

● LCS will continue providing breakfast and lunch on Mondays, Wednesdays 

and Fridays at the same locations.   

 

● Tomorrow, April 6, online materials for our next phase of Continuity of 

Learning will be available on the Lynchburg City Schools website. 

Teachers will be reaching out to families to check in and support in the 

best way that they can.  Please be patient with the process.  LCS staff 

have been working extremely hard to make this a reality, and we are 

excited about what students will be creating and accomplishing these 

upcoming weeks.   

 

● In an effort to remain flexible and continue to connect with our 

families, LCS is conducting a survey to find out about students' 

access to the internet and devices.  Please complete this short 

survey to help our division better understand your needs during this 

time. If you have questions or are unable to complete the survey, 

please contact Ethel Reeves with the LCS Family Connect Team at 

reevesee@lcsedu.net​ ​or (434) 401-6902 between 9 a.m. and 3 p.m. 

Monday through Friday.  ​Internet Access Survey 

 

● Need Technical Assistance with an LCS-issued device? Please call  



(434) 515-5091 or complete the ​LCS Student Tech Assistance form​.  

 

Families, we are here for you.  We look forward to seeing everyone in the near 

future. 

 

Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS), and our 
website for more important information on school events.   Again, this is 
Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is pleased to serve our community! 


